1/15/2020 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - CT2015-054 (C150359) Town of Fowler - Augmentation Waterline Project

lA stateoF
B o oraco Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us>

CT2015-054 (C150359) Town of Fowler - Augmentation Waterline

Project
1 message

Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 11:58 AM

Pittinger - DNR, Rachel <rachel.pittinger@state.co.us>
To: Peg Mason <peg.mason@state.co.us>

Hi Peg.

The Town of Fowler would like to closeout this loan. The project is not

substantially complete and at this time the Town is not able to provide an
updated/amended scope of work, construction schedule or estimated construction costs
for this project. Town staff, design engineers and consultants all have changed multiple
times since the project began and the current direction for this project is undetermined at
this point. The Town would like to stop interest from accruing on the loan amount and
regroup to determine how they want to proceed.

Sincerely, \

Rachel

Rachel Pittinger, P.E.
Project Manager
Finance Section
Conservation Board
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